Good afternoon Bri Anne,

This is Ryan from Elite FC. | hope you are doing well. | had a question about applying for a grant. There is
a grant through the state that is reaching out to underserved communities to facilitate access to local
parks so the community in those areas can have a safe space to enjoy. It goes into further detail but |
was wondering if OPUD would allow me to apply for the Grant to use at the Olivehurst Community Park
to revamp not only the fields but the park itself. The deadline for the application is Dec 14th. If | get
approval from the board, I'd love to apply for it. | think this could be beneficial to the Olivehurst
community.

| also had another question about Richard Donahue Park. Are we able to store a portable light tower in
that locked area so we don't have to move it from practice to practice? We are trying to find a more
permanent solution to address the issue of daylight savings for practices during the week by purchasing
portable lights for the fields. It seems like a pretty secure spot, and we understand that OPUD would
have no liability with the lights.

Thanks so much.
Ryan Braun

Elite FC coaching staff
(916) 532-1177



